East Coulee, Alta.,

Feb. 9th, 1942.

Dept. of Game and Fisheries,
Victoria, B. C.

Dear Sir:=-

I am very much interested in the fishing business. 1I

understand your Department might give me some light on
the fishing boats which were seized from the Japanese
aliens, I am very familiar with the West coast as I
lived there for ten years.

I would be very much pleased if you could give me infor-

mation how they can be leased or bought and I would be

much obliged.

Yours truly,

Sgde A. Seefeldt,
East Coulee,
Albertae.
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total purchase price.

! With this information on hand, this Officed?iéitindaggﬁr t0
have Japanese OWNers of suitable vessels communicate y

prospective purchaserT.
ALl communications should be addressed to the Committee.

TAPANESE FISHING VESSELS DISPOSAL COMMITTEE

A. E. McMaster, Executive Assistant,



